
 

 

We have become aware that there have been several letters and emails circulating recently in 
respect of Rowanmoor Personal Pensions Limited – In Administration (‘RPPL’), purporting to be 
from the Rowanmoor Group Limited and other third parties. The correspondence in question 
states: 

- Rowanmoor Group Limited has been placed into Administration (this is incorrect, 
Rowanmoor Group Limited has not gone into Administration). 

- You are one of a few clients who yet to submit a secondary claim referencing your 
investment (this is also incorrect as RPPL made a claim to the administrators of Dolphin 
Capital on behalf of all its clients).. 

- Requests that a claim form is completed and submitted to allow a financial audit of the 
Company. 

- Requesting an escrow payment to be made to allow for funds held to be released. 

We can confirm that this a scam, the letters/emails have been falsified and Rowanmoor Group 
Limited has not entered Administration. You will not be asked to make any payments to enable a 
claim with the FSCS or against RPPL. No personal data or funds should be provided.  

If you receive an unsolicited call or correspondence from someone claiming to be from 
Rowanmoor Personal Pensions Limited, Evelyn Partners LLP, Rowanmoor Group Limited, Alltrust 
or any other company claiming to be involved in RPPL’s administration, please contact us 
immediately. Please remain alert to the possibility of fraud. 


